
 

	  

	  
	  

Pensans Post 
Spring term 01/04/2021

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 I hope that you have a good Easter Break and enjoy meeting up outside - hopefully the 
weather will make that a pleasure! Today we have distributed ‘Time to Move’ packs to 
each family, they include resources for playing games outside along with a leaflet, with 
some ideas on how to use them. 

Our Chair of Governors Rev Sian Yates has also bought Easter eggs for the children that they 
will come home with today, I would like to thank her and all of our Governors for their 
ongoing commitment and support. 

We will be looking into providing a small number of after school clubs beginning in the 
second week after the Easter Holiday. The restrictions of numbers and Bubbles will remain in 
place and I will update you in the first week back - beginning 19th April.  

If you are a working parent and need provision before school, please request the online 
form link from the school office. Our before school provision will remain as it has been this 
term, with eligible children in class from 8.00am. All children will continue to be offered 
breakfast in class each day  

On 24th May we will be having an INSET day and school will be closed to all children. 
I am delighted that all staff who have been shielding will be back in school in the Summer 
Term. I would like to thank staff in school - including those who have joined us to cover 
absences - and yourselves, for your understanding and support throughout this term, it 
makes such a difference to our provision having familiar adults in place. 

We are looking forward to the Summer Term, the staff have planned exciting projects for all 
phases. 
Enjoy the Easter Break 
Have a safe and peaceful weekend!                                                                          
Angela Clay 

As part of recognising 
outstanding learning 
behaviours, we will be 
celebrating the children 
who have achieved 
BLUE each week. Well 
done to everyone who 
achieved it this week! 
Blue: 
I produce outstanding 
work. 
I have worked my hardest and the adults around 
me recognise that I have made a great effort. 
I have been a fantastic friend to others, helping 
out when I was needed. 
I continue to make all of the right choices in my 
learning and behaviours. 
I show care and consideration for others and my 
school.

Class Well done for achieving 
blue this week!

Bumblebees Koby and Charlie

Green Izzy and Grace

Orange William and Josh

Violet Sharna and Leila

Amber Alexa and Jamie

Cobalt Eliza and Sancha

Indigo Luna and Imogen

Turquoise Rosie and Harvey



 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
2nd-16th April - Easter holidays 
19th-30th April - Big Pedal Week 
3rd May - Bank Holiday 
24th May - INSET day 
31st May - 4th June - Half term 
7th June - INSET day 
23rd July - Last day of Summer term 
* EYFS: Caterpillars,Butterflies & Bumblebees (Y0) 
* Phase 1/ KS1: Green (Y1) & Orange (Y2) & Amber (Y3) 
* Phase 2 / KS2: Cobalt (Y4/5), Violet (Y4/5), Indigo (Y4/5) 
* Phase 3 / KS2: Turquoise (Y6)  

EYFS - Caterpillars, Butterflies and Bumblebees 

Drop off : 8.45am Caterpillars and Butterflies and 8.55am for Bumblebees 

Pick Up: As arranged with teachers: 11.45am or 2.45pm 

Path towards Nancealverne School to EYFS wooden gate. 

Wednesdays 12.45pm pick up. 

Phase 1 - Green, Orange and Amber  

Drop off - 8.50am 

Pick Up - Green, Orange, Amber - 2.50pm 

Green and Orange Class - through the KS1 playground near the disabled parking bay. 

Amber Class - Doors to the right of Reception area door. 

Wednesdays 12.40pm pick up. 

Phase 2 -Cobalt, Violet and Indigo 

Drop off - 8.40am 

Pick Up -  2.40pm 

Cobalt Class - through end doors in KS1 playground, near the disabled parking bay. 

Violet Class - through shared area doors to the left of Reception area. 

Indigo Class - through the gates to the main playground and then through the shared area 
doors. 

Wednesdays 12.30pm pick up. 

Phase 3 - Turquoise 

Drop off - 8.30am 

Pick Up -  2.35pm 

Through the gate to the main playground and straight onto the playground 

Wednesdays 12.20pm pick up. 

Families with more than one child. 

Drop Off - 8.45am. Pick Up - 2.45pm 

Wednesdays 12.45pm pick up. 



   

 

Butterflies Rio For fabulous talking and having great 
imagination in his play.

Bumblebees Phoebe For fantastic partner talk and enthusiasm with 
her learning.

Green Kacie For being such a kind and helpful member of 
the class. Kacie has shown a really positive 
attitude to her learning this term.

Orange Jazmine For her amazing instructional writing.

Amber Raymond For the way he is throwing  himself into his 
learning and being so positive this week!

Violet Nina For her fantastic knowledge and enthusiasm 
in science, when testing materials and 
carrying out a fair test. 

Cobalt Gabe For using friendliness in the classroom. Gabe 
has impressed us all using his virtues this week 
and been a super friend in the classroom. 

Indigo Luke He always puts a lot of effort in his home 
learning and school work. He is a positive role 
model to our class.

Turquoise Team 
Turquoise

For sheer joyfulness and love of learning and 
producing the most beautiful outcomes using 
many different mediums. We are so proud of 
you all!

Stars of the week 

Between the 19th and 30th April, we 
will take place in the big pedal ! We 
would love if you could travel 
to school actively on these days. This 
could be walking, cycling, scooting, 
skating etc. Each class will compete 
against each other and we will 
compete against other local schools! 
The class teachers will record the 
scores for the class each day. Adults 
can also get supporters points by 
joining their children on the way to 
school!  

The schools with the best daily scores 
will be entered into a prize draw !  



 

 

If you think your child may be 
entitled to “Free School 
Meals” please email Mrs 
Oliver in reception 
(messages@pensans.cornwall.
sch.uk) This also applies to 
those having free dinners 
because they are in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
and have “Universal Infant 
Free School Meals” because 
of their age. Our school also 
receives Pupil Premium 
funding for each child on Free 
School Meals so as well as 
helping you, it also helps our 
school.

Computer and video games have a Pan-European Game Information (PEGI) rating printed on the 
front of the case. If your child is at Pensans, any game they play or watch should have a green PEGI. 
Please be aware that playing games out of their age range is a child protection issue and be aware of 
what they are playing. Even if your child is only watching an older family member playing a game 
with a 12, 16 or 18 rating, they still are being exposed to unsuitable material. 

Are you following us on 
Twitter and FaceBook?  

Keep up-to-date with all of the 
exciting things that are going 
on @pensansschool (Twitter) 

and @pensans.primary 
(Facebook)  
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